
 
 

 
 

 

Osool & Bakheet Investment Company announces the availability of 

Alma’ather REIT Fund Semi-Annual valuation reports to the public, as of June 

30, 2021 

Osool & Bakheet Investment Company announces the availability of Alma’ather REIT Fund Semi-

Annual valuation reports as of December 31, 2020. The reports are conducted by independent 

valuers who are licensed by Saudi Authority for Accredited Valuers.  

Click below link to read the reports: 

1- Saudi Asset Valuation Company report: 

1TUhttp://www.obic.com.sa/uploads/Tathmeen_EN.pdfU1T 

2- White Cubes valuation and advisory services report: 

1TUhttp://www.obic.com.sa/uploads/White_Cubes_EN.pdfU1T 

 

 

 

 


